
  
  

 

May 12, 2022 
 
 
Dear Campus Community: 
A virtual Town Hall has been scheduled for Tuesday, May 17, 2022, from 2:30-4:00 to discuss 
end-of-year reflections and strategies for the future. The Zoom meeting is open to all and will 
include several members of the campus to address issues as we finalize the spring semester and 
look forward to the future. 
Please join us at  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84381120417?pwd=YTMveXlyTGJNZjFpdjIzbk4vODBPZz09 
The meeting will be recorded and shared in the event you cannot attend. Look forward to seeing 
you all soon. 

 

 
Timothy G. Lynch, Ph.D. (he/him/his) 
Interim President, College of Staten Island 
The City University of New York 
2800 Victory Blvd, SI, NY 10314 
718.982.2400 
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